WELLCOME BACK TO SCHOOL

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Welcome to the start of the 2022-2023 school year at Pine Run Elementary! I hope you are enjoying the last bit of summer. I am excited for the opportunity to work with your child. As your child's Learning Support teacher this upcoming school year, I am looking forward to working with you as well, to make this another successful year!

In 2011, I earned my Bachelor's degree in Elementary Education from Bloomsburg University. Following graduation, I taught Kindergarten for four years. I then went on to receive a Master's degree in Special Education from Western Govoners University. This will be my eighth-year teaching Learning Support at Pine Run Elementary and my twelfth year overall as a teacher! In my spare time, I enjoy spending time with family and friends. I especially look forward to some summer fun by the pool with my husband and two children, Vincent 4 and Nina 3. We are also excited for some family time at the beach this summer!

I am thrilled to be working with your child during the 2022-2023 school year. I absolutely love teaching! It is my mission to instill a love for learning in my students. I attempt to teach with passion everyday so that my students develop a desire to become life-long learners. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. It is so important to keep communication open between us, and I would love to talk to you whenever you feel the need! I look forward to a wonderful year ahead!

Sincerely, Mrs. Kimberly Arnold karnold@cbsd.org